

RepoFringe 2011

Overall theme: **Repositories Building Bridges & Social Innovation: bringing together academia (research and admin), open data evangelists, business, media etc**

Programme:

Wednesday 3 August / Thursday 4 August: MAIN EVENT

	Weds 3 Aug (RepoFringe day 1)			
<i>Time</i>	<i>Activity</i>	<i>Room</i>	Approx # of people	AV reqts
09.00	Registration and coffee			
09.30	Welcome Introduction - Professor Jeff Haywood			
09.40	Opening Keynote: Eloy Rodrigues, Director of the University of Minho Documentation Services, TITLE TBC			
10.40	Coffee			
11.00	Presentations <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Mo McRoberts (BBC Data Analyst) - short presentation with Q&A on BBC Digital Public Space project (20 mins ?) • Stuart Macdonald(EDINA & Data Library) - RDTF and Aggregation as tactic • Thomas Krichel (Long Island University) - AuthorClaim (via satellite or similar wizardry) 			
12.30	Lunch			
13.30	Pecha Kucha session 1: (each PK session 2 blocks of 3 talks - 12 talks in total over the 2 days) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Adrian Stevenson (UKOLN) - Linked Open 			

	<p>Copac Archives Hub (LOCAH) project - use of Timemap for visualising linked data</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Sheila Fraser (EDINA) - Using OpenURL Activity Data • Lizzie Dipple (Symplectic) - RePosit (TBC) • Ian Stuart (EDINA) - Open Access Repository Junction (OARJ) (developer perspective) <p>Q&A</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • PK4 • PK5 • PK6 • <p>Q&A</p>			
14.30	<p>Presentation 2: JISC Repositories Takeup and Embedding programme project presentations - Laurian Williamson, RSP Project Co-ordinator for JISCrite programme:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Summary or intro from Jackie Wickham(?) • Middlesex University - MIRAGE 2011 (developing an embedding visualization toolkit (for 3D images) and a plug-in for uploading queries) • University of Creative Arts - eNova (aims to extend the functionality of the MePrint profile tool) • De Montfort University - EXPLORER (create workflows and processes to enable the embedding of the DMU repository within the DMU research systems and processes) • Northampton - NECTAR - (implement new tools, procedures, and services to enhance their repository - in readiness for the needs of the REF and EThOS) • Univ of Hull (implement the Hydrangea software) • Glasgow School of Art (enhancement of the design of their interface) • Summary or intro from Jackie Wickham(?) 			
15.15	Coffee			

15.30	Round Tables <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • How Repositories are being used for REF & repository advocacy (Chair - Helen Muir, QMUC) • Repositories and Linked Open Data (Chair - Adrian Stevenson, UKOLN) • Social Media & Repositories (Chair - Nicola Osborne, EDINA) 			
17.00	Reports (brief) from round tables and lead delegates to roof			
17.30 - 19.30	Networking Reception (inc. Mahendra's intro to hackathon)	Roof Terrace and Garden		
19.30 - 02.00	DevCSI Hackathon (Mahendra Mahey, DevCSI Project Manager, UKOLN)			

	Thu 4 Aug (RepoFringe day 2)				
<i>Time</i>	<i>Main activity</i>	<i>Parallel activity</i>	<i>Room</i>	<i>Approx # of people</i>	<i>AV requirements</i>
09.00 - 09.30	Coffee and breakfast available				
09.30	DevCSI Hackathon - Show and Tell (breakfast still available)				
10.00	Presentations: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Heather Rea (Beltane Beacon of Engagement) - Social Innovation and research output (TBC) • Siobhán Jordan (ERI) - OpenBIZ - knowledge exchange between HE & Business 	Parallel Session: DevCSI Developer Day			
10.45	Coffee				

11.00	<p>Round Tables</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Jo Walsh & Mark McGillivray, OKF - Open Scholarship Principles • Micro-Services for Repositories (TBC) 	DevCSI Developer Day			
12.30	Lunch				
13.30	<p>Pecha Kucha session 2:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Dr Ben Ryan - (Univ. Leeds) - Timescapes project (Digitool/ Fedora soc. sci. data archive) - TBC • Marie-Therese Gramstadt (VADS) - 'Kultivating' artistic research deposit <p>Q&A</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Nicola Osborne (EDINA) - Social media and repositories • PK5 • PK6 - Martin on JISC 07/11 work? <p>Q&A</p>				
14.30	<p>Presentation 4:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Anna Clements & Janet Aucock (St Andrews University) - PURE-OAR Implementation • Theo Andrew (EDINA & Edinburgh University Library) - Open Access Repository Junction (OARJ) - project manager perspective 				
15.15	Coffee				

15.30	DevCSI Hackathon Awards (Mahendra)				
15.45	Closing Keynote: TBC				
16.30	Wrap-up (or spare time?)				
17.00 plus	Evening activities (food, drink, preview week, hackathon...)				

Fri 5 Aug (Post-Event Workshops)		
<i>Time</i>	<i>Activity</i>	<i>Room</i>
1000-1600	CETIS teaching and learning repositories workshop (Phil Barker/Lorna Campbell) talks to include: Dr Dan Rehak (US Dept. Education & Defense) - The Learning Registry	TBC
TIME	DC101 (organiser: Joy Davidson) - TBC	TBC
TIME	JISC Programme Meeting: Four Themes (organiser: Balviar Notay, TBC)	TBC
	<i>Lunch on Friday will be available to all participants between 12.30pm and 1.30pm, served in room XYZ</i>	